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Hello, My name is Shawnie Wheeler.  I am an owner of Coquille Truck & Auto Supply and MP
Auto & Rigging in Coos County.  We employ 10 people and will be directly impacted by this
bill.  We deliver parts to our customers from both stores all day long, six days a week.  Our
customers are loggers and ranchers.  Every single person will see and increased costs in goods
purchased. And for what? This bill does not one thing to reduce our carbon footprint, which is
so low now as to be negligible. It is a tax! One we have the right to vote on.

Sincerely, Shawnie Wheeler

Coquille Truck & Auto Supply, LLC.
76 W Hwy 42
Coquille, OR  97423

MP Auto & Rigging, LLC.
725 Ash St.
Myrtle Point, OR  97458
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